
STABLE VIEW ALUMNI CUP:

Did your college not have an intercollegiate eventing program?
Did you not get to compete at champs? Did you compete and
wish you could again? This is your opportunity to ride on a team
at a championship-style event. 

The Local Charities Horse Trials close on Tuesday, April 16th. In
addition to the normal horse trial, the show will also be host to
the USEA Intercollegiate and Interscholastic Eventing
Championships. Stable View has also added an Alumni Cup
division. Teams can be comprised of any current graduate
students or college alumni. Teams can be comprised of riders of
any level on them. The Intercollegiate coefficient scoring system
will be used: Starter: 1.0; Beginner Novice: .99; Novice: 0.95;
Training: 0.90; Modified: 0.85; Preliminary: 0.80; Intermediate:
0.75; Advanced: .65. Teams can be comprised of three to four
people. Only the three best scores will count for the final team
score.  

Please send team rosters to Emma Young at
emma@stableviewfarm.com. Teams are due by April 16th. All
team members must be registered for the show. 



There will be a perpetual trophy for the Alumni Cup. There will be
ribbons through sixth place. Equestly will be offering gift
vouchers, hats, and saddle pads for the top four teams. 

 


